November 19,2022

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor
P.O. Box 2319

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Re: Case EB-2022-0200

In reference to the above, please note that the Enbridge request for additional rate increases
has not been proven to be required.

When the 2022 9 month financials are studied it will be noted that the assets and shareholder
dividends have increased. This also takes into consideration that shareholders are comprised of
standalone corporations, as well as these corporations joining to create an additional investor
portfolio, and thus receiving duplicate dividends.

To put additional financial burden on the residential consumer is no more than profit grabbing.

Sincerely,

Lorraine Gourley






